
 Losses of Public Money  
2022-23 Fourth Quarter Report 

 
Losses Reported by Saskatchewan Health Organizations* 

For the Period January 1 to March 31, 2023 
 

Date of Occurrence 
Health 

Organization 
Description 

Amount 
(whole dollar) 

Action Taken 

Internal 

January 28, 2023 
 
 

Saskatchewan 
Health Authority 
– Prince Albert  

An employee took money and 
tools from the building 
maintenance supervisor’s 
office. 

$1,070   The incident was discovered and reported by the 
building maintenance supervisor, which resulted in an 
internal investigation.  
 
The employee was terminated and the matter was 
reported to the Prince Albert Police Service. The police 
concluded their investigation without criminal charges 
being pursued.  
 
The SHA considers this incident concluded at this time. 
 
 

External 

No incidents to report.     

 
*Saskatchewan Health Organizations include: Saskatchewan Health Authority (SHA), Athabasca Health Authority (AHA) and Saskatchewan Cancer 
Agency (SCA). 

 
Includes losses of money or property greater than $500 that have been reported by Saskatchewan Health Organizations that are due to fraud or similar 
illegal acts by employees, suppliers, or contractors.  

 


